
Sterkel, Merideth "Molly 

3/15/2011 3:49:01 PM
Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: SmartMeter Fair

Too bad they didn’t invite the rest of the CPUC. ©

Molly Tirpak Sterkel

California Public Utilities Commission, Energy Division

Supervisor, California Solar Initiative and Distributed Generation Section

415-703-1873

mts@cpuc.ca.gov

Sign up for the monthly Go Solar California newsletter!

From: Dietz, Sidney [mailto:SBD4@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2011 3:29 PM 
To: Sterkel, Merideth "Molly"
Subject: SmartMeter Fair

Molly -

I just spoke to Marzia, and she told me that PG&E just recently did such a thing at the CPUC a month or 
so ago. She told me it was well-attended by CAB, and that we all agreed we should have done it ages 
ago. Cool!

yours,

sid

SB GT&S 0042570
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